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In 2017, Martin Fellacher dissolved with PINA (www.pina.at) from the former 

proprietors, the “Stiftung Jupident” and the “Vorarlberger Kinderdorf”. This caused an 

additional boost to different activities, especially in the means of trainings for 

professionals in western Austria and surroundings. The first certificate course in 

Vorarlberg finished in May in cooperation with “Systemische Akademie Bramsche”, and 

in October there were two trainings with Uri Weinblatt on shame, with a total of 50 

participants. 

Together with INA and SPES, a program for municipalities called “Couragierte 

Gemeinde” was further developed and is about to be offered to the administrations in 

2018. 

 

 

For 2018, Angela Eberding joined PINA and brings in her experience into the 

development and implementation of trainings and workshops. Substantively, the focus in 

trainings will be on intercultural settings, children with diagnoses, social media abuse, 

managers and compensation. A total of about 250 participants attended the PINA 

trainings this year, additional a lot of trainings and coaching in schools and institutions 

were held. 

 

 

Since January 2018, we offer our services to the official youth welfare service as well. 

The impact of our interventions has already attracted interest among the professionals in 

the services. 

 

 

For 2019, we plan the next big conference in Feldkirch with Haim Omer, Ben Furman 

(“Kid’s skills”), Maria Aarts (“MarteMeo”) and Liane Stephan (“Mindfulness”), trying to 

connect the different conceptions for the wealth of our clients. If you wish to read more 

information about it, here’s the leaflet of the conference.  

 

http://www.newauthority.net/
http://www.pina.at/
http://www.newauthority.net/data/cntfiles/374_.pdf

